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SECRETARYGENERAL

0 The Assistant Secretary General, Executive and Assistant Secretaries,
Department and Offi ce Directors

bject Correspondence with the Governmentof Brazil

\
The Permanent Mission of Brazil has brought to the attention of

my office that on several occasions recently communications have been

directed to the Brazilian Governmentthrough the Office of the General

Secretariat in Brasilia, rather than through the Permanent Mission.

;"
I wish to recall once again that the Permanent Mission provides

the sole official channel for communication with the Governmentof

Brazil.

I shall appreciate your taking measures to ensure that all com-

munications addressed to the Brazilian Government--particularly those

prepared in the secretariats of the Inter-American Economicand Social

Council and the Inter-American Council for Education, Science and

Culture--take the form of correspondence directed to the Permanent

r~iss ion.
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